
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
22 September 2022 
 

 
Dear Principal / Leader 
 
REVIEW OF CHILDCARE SERVICES - PARENT SURVEY 
 
The Department of Education has commissioned a Review of Childcare 

Services and a survey has been launched to gather the views of parents and 

carers of children aged between 0 and 14 years. 

 

This Review will inform the development of an NI Executive Early Learning and 

Childcare Strategy and I would appreciate it if you would share details of the 

survey with your parents and carers, to ensure as many as possible have the 

opportunity to contribute.  I have included suggested information that you may 

wish to share via parent email or school notices.  

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
PAUL BRUSH 
Director of Early Years, Children and Youth 
 
 
Enc. 
 
 
 

 

Email:  ccs@education-ni.org.uk  
 

Principals of all Nursery Schools, 
Primary Schools, Special Schools; 
and Post-Primary Schools 
 
Voluntary and Private Sector 
Providers participating in the Pre-
School Education Programme 
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